Weekly Newsletter - 2. Autumn Term 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,
We are all working very hard in school, and the children are adapting really well to our new routines.

The staggered drop off/pick up arrangements are working well. Timing is key with this, and I think now
we have got it right. Thankyou for your patience, we are working together to keep everyone safe.

Our parent consultations by phone are well under way, and this has proved to be very successful. If you
haven't yet made an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher, please get in touch with Mrs
Hodgson.

Thankyou all so much for your support with our Macmillan Bingo. Huge congratulations to everyone in
Year 4 who came up with such a good idea! The whole school had a great morning, and I was amazed
at the amount we raised. £542 was an incredible achievement, well done to all who took part.

Take care, and keep safe.

Mrs Robertson



